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Request: 
I kindly request permission for Mrs. Thacker to attend the abovementioned conference, 
tailored for finance officers of local municipalities, which would be highly beneficial for 
her role.  
 
Please review the attached document for further details. 
 
Conclusion: 
Town Council’s approval will enable Mrs. Thacker to pursue an essential professional 
development opportunity, thereby enhancing the services she provided to the Town of 
Stokesdale and the Stokesdale community. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
_______________________________    Tuesday, June 11, 2024 
Robbie Lee Wagoner II, Town Clerk    Date 






